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Important Dates and Information 
Lent 

Lent begins on Wednesday 14th February. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

All children will receive ashes during our school service on Ash Wednesday at 9am.  
 

 

Class Masses 
Classes will be attending Mass each week at St Wilfrid’s 

Catholic Church. 
 

The following classes will be attending during February: 
 

Year 5 – Tuesday 6th February 2024 
Year 6 – Tuesday 13th February 2024 
Year 4 – Tuesday 27th February 2024 

 
 

 
 

St Wilfrid’s Church 
 
 
 
 
 

Big Lent Walk  
 

We have signed up to take part in CAFOD’s Big Lent 
Walk to raise vital funds for communities around the 

world. This year, CAFOD’s Lent Appeal is helping fishing 
communities feed their families in Liberia. Each class 
will walk a certain distance and this will contribute to 

the total of 200km for our school.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
This will begin officially at the start of Lent next month 

but we wanted to share the link with you now: 
 

St Wilfrid's Catholic Primary Ashton-in-Makerfield, 
Wigan is fundraising for CAFOD 

 
 

https://schools.walk.cafod.org.uk/fundraising/st-wilfrids-catholic-primary-ashton-in-makerf
https://schools.walk.cafod.org.uk/fundraising/st-wilfrids-catholic-primary-ashton-in-makerf

